
NOTICE TO PROCEED 

GOLDEHASSr3C IhC. - J M  ; 
PN 

TO: GOLDER ASSOCIATES, INC. Date: May 30, 2000 
8933 WESTERN WAY SUITE 12 
JACKSONVILLE, FL 32256 Project: 

West Nassau Landfill, Class I 
Callahan, Florida 32011 

Pursuant to the Agreement for Consulting Services between Nassau 
County and Golder Associates, Inc., dated February 22, 1999, you are 
hereby authorized to proceed with the preparation of the modification 
of the permit drawings associated with the subgrade of Cells 7, 9, 11, 
and 13 of the West Nassau Class I Landfill located in Callahan, 
Florida, as approved by the Board of County Commissioners of Nassau 
County, Florida on May 22, 2000. The cost for said amendment not to 
exceed $1,898. 

NASSAU COUNTY, FLORIDA 
\ 

NICK D. DEONAS 
Its: Chairman 

ACCEPTANCE OF NOTICE 

Receipt of the above Notice to Proceed is hereby acknowledged: 

BY: &be /b%l&% G - this the 5% day of . , 2000. 

By: 

Title : Mv 



between the Authority and the County and to adopt 

Resolution No. 2000-100 regarding same. 

8:49:05 - Upon the request and recommendation of the 

County Coordinator, it was moved by Commissioner Marshall, 

seconded by Commissioner Cooper, and unanimously carried to 

approve a modification of the permit drawings associated 

with the subgrade of Cells 7, 9, 11, and 13 of the West 

Nassau Class I Landfill as submitted by Golder Associates, 

Inc. in the amount of $1,898.00 and to approve the issuance 

of a Notice to Proceed. 

8:52:06 - For information only, Mr. Gossett reported 

that the bid for the annual calculation of the assessment 

for the South Amelia Island Shore Stabilization Association 

will be available for the County Attorney to review the 

week ending June 2, 2000 and will be advertised in the 

appropriate newspapers. The certified tax roll will be 

delivered to the Tax Collector by September 15, 2000. 

8:53 :44 - Mr. Mullin reported that the ads have been 

submitted to the News Leader for the Timucuan Preserve 

hearings at 7:00 P.M. on June 9, 2000 in Callahan and 7:00 

P.M. on June 15, 2000 in the Yulee County Building. A 

final decision will be made on June 19, 2000 after 

receiving public input. 


